Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
61G15-22.0105: Standard for Laws and Rules Course Providers

NOTICE OF HEARING CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING

The Board of Professional Engineers hereby gives notice that a public hearing on the above-referenced rule which was noticed in Vol. 32, No. 35, of the September 1, 2006 issue, Florida Administrative Weekly and Scheduled for October 25, 2006 in Fort Lauderdale has been cancelled. A public hearing on the above-referenced rule as noticed in Vol. 32, No. 31 of the August 4, 2006 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly is now rescheduled as follows:

DATE AND TIME:  November 3, 2006, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Board of Professional Engineers, 2507 Callaway Road, Suite 200, Tallahassee, Florida 32301

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Paul Martin, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2507 Callaway Road, Suite 200, Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Any person requiring a special accommodation at this hearing because of a disability or physical impairment should contact the Board’s Executive Director at least five calendar days prior to the hearing. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Board office using the Florida Dual Party Relay System which can be reached at 1(800)955-8770 (Voice) and 1(800)955-8771 (TDD).
